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Please click on the link below to access the January/February issue of 

Families magazine 
 

https://issuu.com/familiesonline/docs/fambhamjanfeb23digital?fr=sNWQ2NDU2OTMxNTQ 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

t has been an enjoyable week at Oasis Academy Woodview. We are writing to let you 

know about some of the things that your child has been doing in school. The children 

have been working incredibly hard this week. I have seen great examples of creative 

writing; I have seen children practising their reading skills and working on their 

mathematical knowledge. 

In our assembly today, we celebrated the children who received awards for their 

attitude, work and behaviour. Thank you for all the support you give your child at 

home, and we hope that you were able to see their hard work and dedication to 

learning. 

 

Our year 6 children who had an amazing day on the history trip to the back to 

backs. They had a fantastic time and brought back lots of interesting facts about life in 

past times. 

We also want to thank all parents who attended our engagement workshop about 

SEND (Special Educational Needs and Disabilities). We hope that our school continues 

be a place where everyone feels welcome and supported by each other. 

  

I would like to remind parents to drive carefully and park with consideration around 

the school, to ensure the safety of all students and staff. This week, you may have seen 

our young PCSOs out on patrol educating drivers about how to park safely. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to speak to us. 

 

Have a great weekend 

  

Mr Broadfield 

 

Oasis Woodview Newsletter 

Friday 20th January 2023 

 

 

  

Term Dates 

Term Ends Friday 17th February 

2023 

Term Starts: Monday 27th 

February 2023 to Friday 31st 

March 2023 

Easter Holiday: Monday 3rd April 

to Friday 14th April 2023 

Term Starts: Monday 17th April 

2023 to Friday 26th May 2023 

Bank Holiday: Monday 1st May 

2023 

Half Term: Monday 29th May 

2023 to Friday 2nd June 2023 

Teacher Training Day: Friday 23rd 

June 2023 

Term Starts: Monday 5th June 

2023 to Friday 21st July 2023 
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Parent 

Workshops 

 

Date Subject 

26.01.23 – 9:15am KS1 Maths 

02.02.23 – 9:15am E Safety 

09.02.23 – 9:15am Year 6 SATs 

 

Next week the focus is on: KS1 Maths – Understanding how we teach Maths in school and ways in which you can 

support your child at home. 

 
Reminders 

 

Swimming next Tuesday for Year 3. Please remember to send children with a towel and underwear in their bags. 

Children to be in class for 8:40am. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Cross Country Trials 
Following on from our success last academic year, Oasis Academy Woodview will once 

again be taking part in the cross-country event hosted at Hallfield school on the 27th 

March. 

With over 100 entrants across KS2 to take part in the trials, Woodview will be putting out 

a strong team for the finals. 

Please ensure your child has appropriate kit and footwear to take part in the trials. 

  



 

 

 

PE Kit Reminder 

At Oasis Academy Woodview we are proud to have a curriculum that embodies the whole child and PE is an 

important part of it. 

Girls are permitted to wear leggings under their shorts if they do not wish to wear joggers. PE kit is an integral 

part of PE and allows your child to be ready for an activity that involves physical exertion and sometimes mud so, 

a change of clothes is very necessary and will become increasingly so as our school becomes involved in activities 

that cannot be undertaken in a school uniform. 

PE kit can be purchased from supermarkets such as Asda Sainsburys or Tesco for a nominal fee. 

Accepted PE Kit and Colours 
 


